
Vranch House School Newsletter – October 2013 

Harvest Day – Wednesday 23rd October 2013
Thank you to all the parents and relatives who were able to attend, everyone had a fantastic day 
cooking, creating and enjoying a range of Harvest activities J

Poppy day
We are collecting donations for Poppy Day between now and early November so if you would like 
your child to ‘buy’ a Poppy from school please send in a donation.

Wear It Pink Day
The recent Wear It Pink Day raised a magnificent £50.94 for the Breast Cancer Campaign.

The School photographer
The School photographer will be in school on Thursday 14th November in the morning.  If you 
would like your child photographed with their siblings please inform Beverley in the school office 
prior to the day.

Wear Your Pyjamas To School Day
Friday 15th November in aid of BBC Children in Need.

Crèche in school
This is a reminder that we have the capacity to run a Crèche for one to two hours per week in school 
and whilst this was traditionally on a Wednesday or Thursday we are happy to accommodate 
parents and families as much as possible. If you would like to be able to meet up with other parents 
and need the crèche please get in touch.

Christmas Goods
We are once again selling school Christmas Cards which are in packs of six cards (two of each 
design) and are priced £1 for 1 pack, £1.50 for 2 packs, £2.50 for 4 packs and £4.50 for 8 packs.  A 
PDF of the card designs is attached.

Vranch House diaries (£2 each) will be available from mid November.  If you wish to order any of 
these goods please send a note into Beverley in the School Office.

SEN Code of Practice
A draft of the new SEN Code of Practice has been published by NASEN which can be viewed at 
http://www.nasen.org.uk/uploads/publications/284.pdf

Christmas dates
· Christmas Play – Monday 9th and Wednesday 11th December 2013 @ 2pm.
· Christmas lunch – Monday 16th December 2013.
· Christmas jumper day – Monday 16th December 2013 wear a Christmas jumper to school and 

give a donation to Young Epilepsy.
· Christmas Carols and Party – Thursday 19th December 2013 from 10am.

FURTHER DETAILS TO FOLLOW IN DUE COURSE

The Christmas Fayre will not be running this year.

Have a very happy half-term!
Jane Parsons
Head Teacher
education@vranchhouse.org


